
Stephanie Kienzle <stephanie.kienzle@gmail.com> 
 

Public Records Request 
 

Miriam Herrera <MHerrera@villageofelportal.org> Mon, Jul 27, 2020 at 10:54 AM 
To: "stephanie.kienzle@gmail.com" <stephanie.kienzle@gmail.com> 
Cc: Yenise Jacobi <yjacobi@villageofelportal.org>, Village Manager <villagemanager@villageofelportal.org>, 
Code enforcement <Codeenforcement@villageofelportal.org> 

Good morning Ms. Kienzle, 

Hope this email finds you well! 

In reference to your public records quest: 

I have researched our business licensing data base I did not  find any records of Ms. Vimari Roman having 
applied or obtained a business license for short term rentals for the mentioned property located at 112 NE 90 St. 

Miriam Herrera 

Building Department Coordinator  

The Village of El Portal 
500 NE 87th Street 
El Portal, Fl 33138 

Phone :305-795-7880 
E-mail : mherrera@villageofelportal.org 

 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/112+NE+90+St?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/500+NE+87th+Street+%0D%0AEl+Portal,+Fl+33138?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:mherrera@villageofelportal.org

